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COMMUNICATION RE: PROPERTY TAX LEVY HEARING

Michael W. Scott, President, and
the Chicago Board of Education:
Norman R. Bobins

Dr. Tariq Butt

Alberto A. Carrero, Jr.
Avis LaVelle

Clare M. Muiana
Gene R. Saffold

A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy for the Board of
Education of the City of Chicago (the “Board”) for 2003 will be held on December 3,
2002 at 3:30 p.m. at the Board of Education, 125 South Clark Street, Board Chambers,
5" Floor, Chicago, lllinois 60603.

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the
said taxing district, or to submit written testimony to the said taxing district, may contact
Estela G. Beltran, Secretary to the Board, either by mail at 125 South Clark Street,
Office of the Board, 6™ Floor, Chicago, lllinois 60603 or by telephone at (773) 553-1600.

Sincerely,

Estela G. Beltran
Secretary




